
PEA Committee 

From: 	 John Dobovan <jd@kulahavenfarms.com > 
Sent: 	 Friday, April 20, 2018 12:51 PM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 
Subject: 	 Re: One Farm Plan Application 

Thanks for asking - that looks great! Outstanding work, thank you. 

Aloha Nui, 

John 

On Apr 12, 2018, at 10:11 AM, PEA Committee <PEA.Committee@mauicounty.us> wrote: 

For your review and response. 

PEA Committee 
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John Dobovan 

President, 

Kulahaven Farms LLC 

PO Box 901301 

Kula, HI 96790 

(808) 955-0955 

Id@kulahavenfarms.com   

http://www.facebook.com/Kulahaven  
http://www.kulahavenfarms.conn/ 
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